
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates KDP’s establishment anniversary

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  congratulate  the  Kurdistan

Democratic Party and tweeted on 16/8/2023 “We congratulate the leadership and supporters of the

Kurdistan Democratic Party, especially the dedicated leader Mr. Masoud Barzani, on the 77th

anniversary of its establishment. This anniversary is marked by a long struggle against

dictatorship, which, alongside national powers, culminated in the democratic process following

the year 2003. We hope that this occasion serves as an opportunity to strengthen and enhance

national unity in the Kurdistan Region and Iraq, and to work towards finding appropriate

solutions to the outstanding issues between the regional government and the federal government

in accordance with the constitution.”


